
 
Philadelphia Boys Gymnastics Publicity Consent Form 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Photos, videotape footage, and/or personal interviews with PGB students are 
often used as part of PGB’s community relations efforts including marketing 
materials, publications, and social media postings.  To protect the privacy of our 
students and families, parents/guardians are asked to review this form and 
indicate whether your child(ren) may be photographed and/or videotaped for 
PGB communication and marketing purposes.   

 

Yes, I give permission for my child(ren) to be photographed and/or 
videotaped in PGB publications, marketing materials, and social media 

postings.   

 

No, I DO NOT want photographs or videotape of my child(ren) intentionally 
used in PGB publications, marketing materials, or social media postings. 

Please note that your child’s photo will still be included in PGB team photos unless otherwise specified 
in writing to PGB.  Selecting this option prevents intentional use of your child’s photo or videotape 
footage.  In situations in which large groups of people are participating, it is impossible not to 
photograph or video tape certain students, and, therefore, we cannot prevent the use of photos or 
videotape footage that unintentionally includes your child.  Also, selected this option is not a valid 
means of preventing the media or general public from taking photos/videos of your child. 

 

Child’s name: _____________________________________ Birthdate: ____________________ 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________Date:____________________ 

 


